From: Varsha Edeis [N

Sent: 09 November 2019 10:59

To:

ce: 100avenverosdcte [

Subject: 2017/6638/CMP

| am emailing to object to the new CMP proposals as | live within a few minutes
from the site and as an asthma suffering | am concerned that with the Nitrogen
Dioxide (NOz) levels in Swiss Cottage Open Space being already 63% above the EU
limit that a further increase in the number of construction lorries proposed per day
will further exacerbate the problem not only for me but for other sufferers and non-
sufferers. In addition more lorries including articulated ones. will cause additional
noise and vibration much too close to the children's play area. Also there will of
course be an increase in pollution in an already very polluted area. The Swiss
Cottage gyratory system is overburdened with traffic and the addition of many more
large vehicles will just add to the gridlock and thereby emitting more noxious gases
for residents and workers alike and constant traffic delays.

Varsha Shah



